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Lawrence Kettle to Casement  

11 January 1914
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Lawrence J. Kettle		
6 St Mary's
Dublin  

Jany 11- 1914

Sir Roger Casement

						Irish Volunteers

Dear Sir Roger
	The Limerick men are to hold a public meeting on the 18th inst and are particularly anxious to have you as principal speaker. I sincerely trust you will be able to attend. Professor MacNeill will doubtless write you also as we discussed the matter yesterday. The Limerick men will also write you direct, they would have done so earlier but were not sure where to find you although as I said they needed no address to find you. Mr. Pearse will be going down to the meeting. You are sure to have a big and enthusiastic meeting.

Yours sincerely,
Lawrence J. Kettle
Hon. Sec.
